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September 28th, 2020 
 
Dear Students, Parents and/or Guardians,  
 
We are so thankful to all of our veterans for their service and dedication to our 
country. Due to COVID restrictions we will not be hosting our Annual Veterans Day 
Program on campus however we will be streaming our program online. In honor of 
their generosity, we will be having a special drive -thru breakfast on Wednesday, 
November 11th, 2020 starting at 8:00 a.m.  for our Veteran’s and one guest.  
 
If you plan to attend our drive thru breakfast, please RSVP by October 30th, 2020. 
You can RSVP your attendance and information by contacting Becky @ 270- 265-2506 
or email becky.lanier@todd.kyschools.us  
 
Thank you for joining us as we express our gratitude to our veterans on this special 
day! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Deatrik Kinney, Principal 
Todd County Central High School 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
_____ Yes I plan to attend the breakfast. 
 
_____________________  _______________________  
Veteran’s Name    Guest’s Name 
 
     
 
 
 

Tiffany Wood  
Guidance Counselor 

Deatrik Kinney 
 Principal 

 
 
 

         Lee Quarles 
    Assistant Principal 
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